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This term we are looking forward to our topic on Under and Over the Sea and 

The Olympics! 

We will be exploring and expanding our geographical skills through practical 

fieldwork and lots more!  

 

 

 

 

We will also be learning about the changes within living memory in relation to 

Under and Over The Sea. 

In science we will be learning about Light and Sound. We will be observing and 

investigating how shadows change shape & size. Notice vibrations and name 

sources of sound and much more! 

 
 

In RE we will be exploring ‘What is Peace?’ and ‘Why do people go on spiritual 

journeys?’ 

In PSHE we will look at different families, relationships, rights and choice. 

 


